DELTA DRILLING COMPANY

Box 2012 TELEPHONE LYRIC 4-7411

TYLER, TEXAS 75701
May 15, 1967

ADDRESS REPLY TO

P. O. Box 866
Odessa, Texas

. . . . RN EIVED
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission

P. O. Drawer DD N
Artesia, New Mexico MAY 14 °¢a7
0o e

Attn: Mr. R. L. Stamets, Geologist ARTE 514 &":’;m:

Gentlemen:

We are in receipt of your correspondence of March 29th and May 8th
concerning the Jurnigan Point Unit Well No. 1. We regret that we
have not been able to intelligently answer your letter until now due
to the complexity of the unit agreement.

Upon receipt of your March 29th letter, we polled the unit members
by mail and are slowly receiving answers from them. This matter
will be better discussed with you in person, and we will ask

Mr. R. L. Rutledge, Division Engineer for Delta Drilling Company,
to contact you immediately and arrange an appointment wherein he
can discuss the entire matter with you. It goes without saying that
we are concerned about the leakage from this well, and have had

our Production Foreman on two intervals check this leakage inasmuch
as your engineer directed the plugging and considerable money was
expended to this endeavor, we feel that the discussion is in order.

Yours veyy truly,

DELT, /DRILLING COMPANY
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E G. Dﬁrrett
Vice President
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